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Happy New Year! I am certain that many of us have thought of some New Year’s resolution, some area 

of our lives where we want to start fresh—to press the RESET button. With God there is always an 

opportunity to hit the reset button—it’s called forgiveness. We repent of our sins and He forgives us 

because of what Jesus Christ did on the cross. The reset button is always available if we will only come 

to God with a heart that asks for His grace. Enjoy the New Year and remember that God is able to 

make us into new creatures with a new heart and a new attitude. Let His Word, the Bible, change you. 

We have ample opportunity in January to reflect back on the goodness of God. We may have gone 
through a very dark season, or perhaps we are in the middle of one. Let’s remember that God is faith-
ful—even in the hard times. If life is going well, thank Him. If we are struggling, call to Him for help. 
Our emphasis this past month has been Advent—the arrival of a notable person, thing, or event and 
specifically for the Christian faith, the coming of Jesus Christ.  Advent includes the expectation of 
Christ’s arrival and the anticipation of His coming. We want to be so aware of His coming that it 
changes how we live now. We want it to draw us to Jesus daily for guidance in raising our children, for 
wisdom in educating students, and for love and grace for one another. 

What we are praying for you and your family this holiday is that you will know fully the One who 
came to this world to give His life for you. Jesus loved you so much that He came to planet earth as a 
man to die for your sins. He was blameless, God in the flesh, and yet He sacrificed His life so that you 
could know Father God intimately and be able to be in His loving presence forever. Take some time 
this holiday to rest and ask God to reveal Himself to you. 

Thanks for entrusting your prized possessions to us—your children. We want you to know that we do 

not take that responsibility lightly. We pray often for wisdom and love to rear them in God’s grace 

with the best education that God’s Word and our district can offer. We can only do this with your con-

tinued support. Thanks for your time, grace, and patience. 

Wishing you and yours a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. God bless you, 

Les Greeno 
Principal 
______________________ 
Jeremiah 33:3 
https://en.oxforddictionaries.com/definition/advent 
2 Corinthians 12:8-9 
John 3:16 
John 20:28; Philippians 2:5-8  

Romans 6:3-4 ESV 
Do you not know that all of us who have been baptized into Christ Jesus were baptized into his death? We were 
buried therefore with him by baptism into death, in order that, just as Christ was raised from the dead by the glory of 

the Father, we too might walk in newness of life. 



Iƻǘ 5ƻƎκIƻǘ [ǳƴŎƘ 

¢ƘŜ ƴŜȄǘ Ƙƻǘ ƭǳƴŎƘ ϧ Ƙƻǘ 
ŘƻƎ ǎŜǎǎƛƻƴǎ ŀǊŜ ƴƻǿ 
ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ƻƴ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŎŀǎƘΦ  
¢ƘŜȅ ǿƛƭƭ ŜȄǇƛǊŜ ƻƴ WŀƴΦ 
рǘƘ ǎƻ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ƳŀƪŜ ǎǳǊŜ 
ǘƻ ƎŜǘ ȅƻǳǊ ƻǊŘŜǊǎ ƛƴ ōŜπ

ŦƻǊŜ ǘƘŜƴΦ 

3ËÁÔÉÎÇɂ$ÅÃȢ άάÎÄ 

   Friday the school is going  skat-

ing at the Enmax from 10:45 –

11:45.  The bus routes will begin 

from the Enmax so for those of 

you requiring bussing, the drivers 

will be contacting you with an 

approximate drop off time. 

If you have not paid the $1.00 fee 

yet, please go into school cash 

and do so as soon as possible.  

If your child is being bussed back 

to the school, remember that the 

bus will not be back at the school 

until the regular routes are done. 

#ÈÒÉÓÔÍÁÓ "ÒÅÁË 

4ÈÅ ÌÁÓÔ ÄÁÙ ÏÆ ÓÃÈÏÏÌ ÆÏÒ 

άΪΫα ÉÓ &ÒÉÄÁÙȟ $ÅÃȢ άάÎÄȢ  

#ÌÁÓÓÅÓ ÒÅÓÕÍÅ -ÏÎÄÁÙȟ 

*ÁÎȢ βÔÈȢ 

 

4ÈÅ ÏǣÃÅȾÓÃÈÏÏÌ ÃÌÏÓÅÓ ÆÏÒ 

ÔÈÅ #ÈÒÉÓÔÍÁÓ ÂÒÅÁË ÁÔ ΫȡΪΪ 

ÐÍ  &ÒÉÄÁÙȟ $ÅÃȢ άάÎÄ ÁÎÄ 

ÒÅÏÐÅÎÓ -ÏÎÄÁÙȟ *ÁÎȢ βÔÈȢ 

 

Hawaiian Days 

Jan. 25th the school council is 
hosting Hawaiian Days.  Stu-

dents are encouraged to dress 

ñHawaiian Styleò.  More de-

tails will be available in Janu-
ary. 

0ÁÒÅÎÔ #ÏÕÎÃÉÌ 

The next regularly scheduled 

parent council meeting is Mon-

day, Jan., 22nd at 7:00 p.m. 

Everyone is welcome to attend. 

Here are some links you may be in-

terested in: 

¦ ƻŦ [ 5Ŝǎǝƴŀǝƻƴ ŜȄǇƭƻǊŀǝƻƴ ǿƛƴπ

ǘŜǊ Ŏƭǳōǎ http://www.uleth.ca/

destination-exploration  

²ŜǎǘǿƛƴŘ мл ǿŜŜƪ ǿƛƴǘŜǊ Ŏƭŀǎǎ 

www.westwindgym.com  

/ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ ǘǊŜŜ ǊŜŎȅŎƭƛƴƎ 

ǿǿǿΦƭŜǘƘōǊƛŘƎŜΦŎŀκ/ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ¢ǊŜŜǎ 

 

 

 
Dec. 21 Gr. 1 & Tues/Thurs  
  Kindergarten Advent Chapel 

  Santa Hat Day 

Dec. 22 Christmas Sweater Day 

  School Wide Skate 

  Last Day of Classes for 2017 

Dec. 23ðJan. 7 Christmas Break 

Jan. 8  Classes Resume 

Jan. 12  Mon/Wed Kindergarten 

Jan. 19  Tues/Thurs Kindergarten 

Jan. 22  Parent Council Meeting 

Jan. 25  Hawaiian Days 

Jan. 26  Mon/Wed Kindergarten 

The staff of LCS wish you all 
a very Merry Christmas and 

a blessed New Year. 

http://www.uleth.ca/destination-exploration
http://www.uleth.ca/destination-exploration
http://www.westwindgym.com

